
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, April 20, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Rotini Bake  

 Chicken Nuggets with Potato Rounds  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

  

BIRTHDAYS:  April 20 No Birthdays Today  

 

   April 21 Armando Cazares  

     Grace Sneed  

 

   April 22 Matthew Meehan    

   

1. Please support Cole Kostrzewa’s Eagle Scout Project. The project is collecting toys for 

children being treated for leukemia. The toys will be given when the kids have difficult 

procedures and surgeries. Suggestions for toys include stuffed animals, dolls, craft kits 

and Legos. There is a collection box in the foyer and will be there until May 5
th

.  

 

2. The Early Act Club in conjunction with the LeaderShop is offering service opportunities 

for Day of Service on Saturday, April 21st.  There are opportunities to plant and clean up 

parks, organize food or supplies for food pantries or shelters as well as crafts to cheer up 

senior citizens. If you would like information, see Mrs. Rupert in room 109. 

 

3. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 

important activities planning meeting. 8
th

 graders will meet during 8
th

 grade lunch period 

and 7
th

 grade will meet during 7
th

 grade lunch period. If you have any questions see Mrs. 

Pedersen. Hope to see you there! 

 

4. Attention: The Gurrie PTO will be hosting a Fun Snack today during lunch. They will be 

selling churros for $2.00 and soda for $1.00.  

 

5. Congratulations to the GMS Jazz Ensemble, Concert Band, Gurrie Choir, and Symphony 

Orchestra on a fantastic performance last night!  All of the groups performed 

wonderfully, and the concert raised over $1600 for humanitarian relief in Syria. 

 

 

 


